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The Regional Planning Process Task Force (RPPTF) last met on May 27, 2014.

The RPPTF has developed final language for a Designated Entity Agreement (DEA) and an Interconnection Connection
Coordination Agreement (ICA) and the DEA and ICA are both before the MRC for second read on June 26™. The MC will also
be asked to consider voting on these agreements as the DEA has a FERC compliance date of July 14",

The Multi-Driver Agreement is up for an MC vote on June 26th

The RPPTF is working to refine to the definition of the term “Supplemental Project” to repair an existing defined term
circularity within the current definition and to clarify that any violation caused by a Supplemental Project trace back to the
Supplemental Project owner.

Next meeting:

The next RPPTF is July 16, 2014 at the PJM CTC.
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